Good Morning....

I'm here to update you on the progress of the Pillowcase Dress ministry.
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To date WOM # 3 has sewn in excess of ‘¥26f) dresses for this project.

Each of these dresses as well as little boys shorts, long pants, and shirts
have been sewn with a cross in easy view before being sent out.

The following destinations have received these items of children’s clothing:

e Haiti, Nicaragua, Oklahoma, Guatemala, Navaho Indian Reservation in
South Dakota, Philipines, West Virginia, Ebenezar Children’ s home in
North Wilkesboro, South Africa, Fort Lauderdale inner city mission,
Honduras, and Samaritan Purse Shoe Box Ministry.

e We who are involved in this ministry encourage all of you to join us
in this remarkable %VTO say that the Lord has blessed us and
supplied our needs is a monumental understatement. | know that |
speak for each lady in the WOM when | say that | am humbled to
be a part of this church and this outreach endeavor.

You don’t need to be able to sew to be a part of this ministry. There are
many things that need doing to bring even one little dress to completion. If
you have a few minutes to spare on Tuesday morning, please join us in
the fellowship hall at 10:00 am. These are the rules: Come when you
can...Leave when you need to...Stay as long as you want to....Pray for us if
you can’t come....



